
@)~~ PRESIDENTIAL ADDRESS was delivered by 

MR. \\'. M. THOMPSON, M.A., B.E., Assoc. 1\1. 

Inst. C.E., on April 19th, IgOI; and dealt with the recent 

developments in the various branches of Engineering 

in Australia. 

(The Council regrets that it is unable to publish the 

address on account of the loss of the manuscript.) 


